
 

 
 

 

More about the Annual Meeting 
Everyone is welcome to attend the annual meeting, which will be held on May 25th at the Recreation 
Hall. However, only shareholders will be allowed to vote at the meeting.  If you purchased stock by 
the cutoff date March 28th you are able to vote.   

If you have purchased a share of stock but not received it, please contact us so we can find out why. 
We will be sending official notice to everyone regarding the date and time of the annual meeting. 
Shareholders will be reminded of who the voting member is for their property.   

Only the identified shareholder can vote at the meeting unless they give their proxy, in writing, to 
someone else to vote on their behalf. That “someone else” must be a co-owner or someone who has 
legal authority for the property, or another shareholder in the SPWC. A form for assigning your proxy 
will be sent to you well before the meeting. 

Your vote is critical to the future of the Park! Please make every effort either to attend or to 
vote by proxy. 

Together we can make it work! 

The SPWC Board is requesting nominations for Board Members 
for the 2014/2015 fiscal year. Under California State Law 
board members can only be elected for one year at a time. 
If you are interested in serving on the board, please let one 
of the board members know right away. If you know 
someone who would have a lot to offer as a board member 
please encourage them to run – we need good people!  
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